May 3, 2016
Dear Parents,

The Councils of the three Catholic Independent Schools of Prince George wish to extend their gratitude
for the vital role you play in promoting Catholic education in our city. Once again this year, our schools
enjoyed many successes, and we continue to enhance our reputation for excellence. These
accomplishments are not possible without your support.

As part of our ongoing commitment to solidarity, and in order to realize our educational goals in a
fiscally responsible manner, the three Schoo! Councils have set common tuition and busing rates for the .
coming year. We are making a modest (i.e., approximately 6%) increase in tuition for those with two or
more children in your respective schools, while tuition rates for those with one child in school will
remain unchanged from 2015/16.

Tuition fee as of September 1,2016:  $250/month/individual
$360/month/family

We are increasing busing rates by $10/month for both individual and family riders. The three schools
collectively spend approximately $140,000 per year for busing, of which less than half is recovered from
busing fees. In the interest of equity, the Councils are asking users of this service to assume a marginally
larger share of this expense.

Bus fee as of September 1, 2016: $70/month/individual
$90/month/family

The three School Councils thank you for your continued contributions to our schools. We value all of our
families and welcome any feedback you may have.

Sincerely,

“Tade Keb- o Gl

Neit Hanlon Tatho Krahn Ron Polillo
Chair, 1C School Council Chair, Sacred Heart School Council Chair, 5t. Mary’s School Council
neil.hanlon@unbec.ca taihokrahn@shaw.ca rpolilio@ckpg.com




